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REVENUE BUDGET 2013/14 — REVIEW AS AT 30.09.13

The Board considered a report by the Treasurer which advised of the
forecast outturn for the financial year ending 31 March 2014.

The report outlined the current budget for the financial year and showed
that there was a projected outturn against the budget of £126K.

The Board noted the contents of the report.



